
CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS: RESEARCH STUDY

Are you a primary care healthcare professional (GP, pharmacist, 
nurse, etc) working in the Wessex area and involved in the care 
of patients prescribed multiple medications and living with 
dementia or mild cognitive impairment?

We would be very interested to hear your thoughts about how 
shared decision-making with patients and/or informal caregivers 
in relation to deprescribing inappropriate medications could be 
routinely and safely implemented in primary care. 

You will be compensated with a £40 Amazon voucher for your 
time.

Taking part in the study will involve one research interview via 
Microsoft Teams.

Please email Cindy Brooks for more details, providing your job 
role, whether you work in a single or group practice and the 
Local Authority in which your practice is situated: 
c.f.brooks@soton.ac.uk or call 023 8059 5906
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